
Response to the RFI for the RFP for the Pittville Road & Punkin Center Road Bridges 

Deign Project 

 

The question has come up regarding the mandatory type selection report requirement. 

The three bridges in this proposal have been issued NEPA environmental clearance 

prior to September 30, 2021. The Bridge 7C-82, Beaver Creek, was issued NEPA 

environmental clearance on December 13, 2016; Bridge 7C-88, Muddy Slough No. 1, 

was issued NEPA environmental clearance on June 6, 2018; and Bridge 7C-89 Muddy 

Slough No. 2, was issued NEPA environmental clearance on June 6, 2018. Lassen 

County has determined the bridge type as descriped in the Request for Proposal.  

 


